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Windward Orchid Society’s NEXT 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING is scheduled for  

Wednesday, July 3, 2013 at 7:30 p.m. in the 

King Intermediate School Cafeteria  

 
No Orchid Workshop and No General 

Membership Meeting for June 2013 
 
    

President’s Message:     
 
Aloha Everyone 
 
Elections is over and I would like to thank you for allowing me to be your President once again.  I'm excited to start a new year and I 
know that the board of directors are as well.  Is the Windward Orchid Society ready to face new challenges?  I certainly hope so.  We 
are planning some new programs and I hope you will all come out to support us.  Remember June 15, our Installation Banquet, I 
hope to see all of you there.  
 
Ahui Hou 
 
Dot Sakamoto 
President  

 

Mail correspondence to:  Windward Orchid Society, Inc.  P.O. Box 23  Kaneohe, Hawaii  96744 
The WOS meets on the first Wednesday of every month at the King Intermediate School Cafeteria. 

WOS Officers (2012-2013) 

President   Dot Sakamoto     Vice-President   Hazel Basuel     Recording Secretary   Jane Laninga 

       Treasurer   Sheron Harwood     Corresponding Secretary   Lily Brunke 

Trustees 

Elizabeth Ajifu    Ruby Hiraishi     Walter Hiraishi     Karen Kim     Adam Kono     Scot Mitamura 

Craig Nakahara     Toni Walker     Susan Lim 

Director  Larry Kamiya    Membership  Grace Nishigaya    Hospitality/Refreshments Fran Craft 

Upcoming Events: 

 No workshop at 
Dot’s House for  
June, 2013 

 Installation dinner 
on June 15, 2013 at 
Bay View Golf 
Park; Main 
Banquet Room 

 General 
Membership 
Meeting on July 3, 
2013 

 Workshop at Dot’s 
on Saturday,     
July 13, 2013 

AIEA ORCHID SHOW: 
Set up on June 6, 2013 
Leave Dot’s house at 11:00 a.m. 
We will need help to set-up. 
Need a ride?  Come before 11:00 
a.m. & we can car pool 
If you have plants to put in the  
display but cannot make it, drop 
them off at Dot’s before 11:00 a.m. 
Any questions, call Dot @  
236-4104. 



WOS Corner: 
At our May General Membership Meeting, we had 76 
members and 6 guests present. 
 
New members, if you have a question about your  
orchids, please bring them in and we will gladly try to  
answer any questions you have about them.  Please come to 
the 7:00 pm workshop or come and see Craig Nakahara 
(fluorescent green WOS shirt) when we have our  General 
Membership Meeting. 

 
********************************************        CUT HERE       ************************************** 

 

_________ Renewal    WOS APPLICATION     ________New Member 
 

Mail to:  Windward Orchid Society, Inc.  P.O. Box 23, Kaneohe, HI  96744 
Or bring it to the next General Meeting 

 

NAME: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS: ___________________________________CITY: ____________ STATE: ____ ZIP: ______ 

 

PHONE: _______________________ CELL: ____________________ WORK: ____________________ 

 

E-MAIL ADDRESS: __________________________________________ DATE: ___________________ 

 

Amount Enclosed: _______________  PAID BY:  ____  Check No.  _______  Cash _____ 
 
 
___ Regular Membership (July 2013 to June 2014)     $20.00 
___ Regular and Associate (Partner) Membership (July 2013 to June 2014) $30.00 
___ Associate (Partner only) Membership (July 2013 to June 2014)   $10.00 
___ Lifetime Membership        $200.00 

 
We mourn the loss of a lifetime member & avid grower, Martha  
Motooka, who passed away on March 31, 2013 at the age of 101. 
She is remembered as a genuine, friendly and helpful WOS member,    
her wisdom of orchids and making corsages.  Thank you to her family 
for their generous donation in her memory. 



   *******************************************        CUT HERE       ************************************** 
 

WOS INSTALLATION DINNER       
 

Mail completed form with check to: Windward Orchid Society, Inc.; P. O. Box 23; Kaneohe, HI 96744 

Or, bring to the next WOS meeting 

 

 

NAME(S): ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CITY: __________________________________ STATE: _____________ ZIP: ______________________ 

 

PHONE: _______________________ CELL: ____________________ WORK: ______________________ 

 

Amount Enclosed: _______________ PAID BY:  ____  Check No.  ______________  Cash ________ 
 
 

Orchid Tip of the Month: 
 
Summer is approaching and the days are getting warmer and longer.  Orchids make 
most of their growth during the summer months.  Increasing watering and fertilizing 
now will pay off later with increased flowering throughout the year!  

WOS INSTALLATION DINNER: 
 
WHEN: Saturday, June 15, 2013 
 
WHERE: Bay View Golf Course, The Main Banquet  
  Hall 
 
TIME:  5:00 P.M.—10:00 P.M.  Dinner will start  
  at 6:00 P.M. 
 
COST:  $30.00 per member 
 
 
Contact number:  Hazel Basuel at 387-8106 
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REMINDER !!! 

 

Meeting to be held at  

King Intermediate  

school’s Cafeteria 


